



Coming Soon....

## The Amazing Race 'Round the World

5<sup>th</sup> grade Edition

Dear Parents,

On June 8<sup>th</sup>, we will be celebrating the success of our 5<sup>th</sup> graders on their completion of elementary school by having an Amazing Race 'Round the World. It will be an all-day event and will require several volunteers.

We are in need of twelve parents who have already completed, or are willing to complete, their background checks to run the race with the kids. But, we also could use parents who will set up lunch, set up games, or tear down games; so, if you can only come for part of the day, we want you too.

In addition, we are looking for a few supplies. We are in need of 12 Mexican piñatas, and 2 copies of Mario and Sonic at the London Olympic Games for the Wii, and of course FOOD! Each class will bring in a different country's food. Ms. Allen's class will do Italian, Ms. Griffis's will provide American, and Mr. Whitehead's will cater Mexican! Watch for another note coming home soon.

One more thing, Michelle Fischer and Rachel Lenahan have volunteered to organize a video presentation for the kids and of the kids. We will need pictures of your 5<sup>th</sup> graders, **especially** if you are in Ms Allen or Mr Whitehead's class. Please send the pictures to Michelle.Fischer@eu.dodea.edu as soon as possible.

Thank you for all your help! We are really looking forward to this day of fun.

If you are able to help, please email Debbie Sheldon at <a href="mon44kids@gmail.com">mom44kids@gmail.com</a> or send in a note via your child's teacher.

Name of parent:

	I can be a team leader. I do have/ I will have a background check.
	I can help set up/organize lunch/tear down. (Circle all that apply.)
	I can bring a small, Mexican piñata.
	I can loan you a copy of Mario and Sonic at the London Olympics.





















